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- Sexy Week’s speed dating (2 hours) 
- Calm Cafe (5 hours) 
- Board Game Night (3 hours) 
- February General Assembly (1 hours) 
- GFC Library Committee (1.5 hours)  
- Dirty Bingo volunteering (4 hours) 

 
 
Sexy Week’s Speed Dating 
 
The SU organized a speed dating event durring sexy week so student from all parts of 
the university could make new friends. 
 
Calm Cafe 
 
During the winter Club Rush Week, I was tableling at the Students’ Union table, our 
goal was to recruit volunteers and to inform the student body of the upcoming 
council election. 
 
Board Game Night 
 
The SU held a board game night during the Less Stress week, it was a good occasion 
for students to relax and have fun. 
 
January General Assembly 
 
Monthly meeting with the Student Union general assembly and definitely an 
interesting one since we started the meeting in a hallway, locked outside the 
boardroom we were supposed to meet in! 
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GFC Library Committee 
 
During this GFC meeting we talked about the repercussions of the provincial budget 
cuts on the library budget. We also talked about the student appreciation survey that 
has been sent to all university’s students in the last week. 
 
Dirty Bingo volunteering 
 
For this Dirty Bingo I was in charge of the computer. 

 

SU180G - 4401 UNIVERSITY DRIVE 
LETHBRIDGE, ALBERTA  
T1K 3M4 

         www.ulsu.ca                                             PHONE: (403) 329-2221 
FAX: (403) 329-2224 

su.president@uleth.ca 
 

 


